
 

 

CEMETERY WARDEN’S REPORT 

 

 

BURIAL AUTHORITY MEETING FOR 12/02/2019 

 

• All funerals have gone to plan, as have all memorial installations.   

 

• Grass cutting is on schedule.  

 

• New galvanized gates have been fitted to the compound around the shed, 

which are more substantial and secure than the old wooden ones.  

 

• No problems to report.  

 


